
Parent Phonics Workshop: Nursery, Reception, Y1 and Y2 

You are invited to join us on Wednesday 17th September at 9am to learn more about how we teach phonics at 
Castle. You will join your child in their phonics group for a phonics session and activity which will then be    
followed by an informative talk with Mrs Jones, our phonics lead.  

You will learn how best to support your child with developing their reading at home and have the opportunity 
to ask any questions about phonics. We look forward to seeing you there! 
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If you would like a family picture with siblings who do not 
attend the school, please go to the hall door for 8:30 am. 

If all school of your children attend Castle, we will take the 
sibling photos during the school day, so the children will 
enter school as normal.  

Harvest Collection - The Foodbank 

We will be collecting food for the    
foodbank on Wednesday 24th          
September. The shopping list shows the 
items that they are currently in need of.  

If you are in need of support from the 
Foodbank, please contact me directly: 
headteacher@castleprimary.co.uk and 
we can arrange for a voucher for your 
family.  




